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COTTAGE PARK
SUBSTATION

Existing Substation

Substation Expansion

This map is 
intended to serve 

as a representation 
of the project area 

and is not intended 
for detailed 
engineering 

purposes.

AT DOMINION ENERGY, we are committed to continually reviewing and analyzing our energy 
infrastructure to provide safe, reliable and affordable electricity to the communities we serve. You are 
receiving this postcard because we are preparing to upgrade equipment at our Cottage Park Substation 
located in the City of Norfolk. These important improvements are in accordance with the Grid 

Transformation Plan and will enable advanced electric grid technology, as well 
as improve power quality monitoring. The substation’s existing footprint will 
expand slightly to the east on Dominion Energy-owned property to 
accommodate new equipment, including a 12 feet by 30 feet control enclosure 
building. All improvements will be on the existing substation property located 
on the west side of Grove Avenue.

We are scheduled to begin engineering surveys on the substation property in 
the next few weeks. As part of this work, you may see our crews or contractors 
in and around the substation property on Grove Avenue between Grove Court 
and Edgewood Avenue. Our field access may include soil boring activities and 

manhole investigation. Any holes will be refilled after surveying is complete. 

Construction activities at Cottage Park Substation are planned between fall 2023 and spring 2024, after 
all necessary permits and approvals are received. 

We will continue to update you as activities progress. Thank you for your understanding as we work to 
enhance electrical reliability in your community.

Local Substation Project Information 

I M PORTA N T Use your iPhone 
camera or the  

QR reader app on 
other smartphones 

to visit the  
project page on  

our website.

N

Cottage Park Substation Grid Transformation Plan Project

AT DOMINION ENERGY, protecting the grid and making it secure 
against natural and man-made acts is a top priority. We work 
alongside government officials to prepare for potential incidents 
that could affect our ability to provide electricity safely and 
reliably to the communities we serve. Learn how we’re keeping 
you safe at powerlines101.dominionenergy.com.

CONTACT US 
To learn more about the Grid Transformation Plan, please visit DominionEnergy.com/gtplan. Or contact 
us by calling 888-291-0190 or sending an email to powerline@dominionenergy.com. 
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